
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/12/2013 6:34:58 PM
Subject: Greenville: 3:00 PM, Thursday, November 14, 2013

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday at 3:00 PM to re-start and re-energize the push and passage for 
Ethics Reform in the next legislative session.
See you there. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you for your support!
Katherine

3:00 PM, Thursday, November 14, 2013

Greenville City Hall entrance
206 South Main Street
Greenville, S.C.

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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